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Jennifer- 

Here are the requested Items for your review of 3644 Lincoln.  

Note that the existing photos are included of the brick because we are going to match the 
brick in size and color as close as possible. The brick will be on the inside of the fence 
plinth with the stone side toward the sidewalk.  

The face of the plinth will align with the face of the existing apartment building to the north.  

The fence design will be a simplified version of the fence in front of the Elisha Taylor house 
on Alfred street in Detroit.  

The south berm inspiration is based on the El Moore hotel and park on West Alexandrine 
near 2nd Ave. The client's berm will have the same plantings. 

The wall for the south berm will have the Unilock Pisa style block in the charcoal color.  

Please let me know if you need any more information. I look forward to seeing you in Person 
at the meeting! 

Bill  

 


